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News about Penny Moore
Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Our dear sister Penny Moore peacefully passed away yesterday at 7:30am, surrounded by her family, in
the Dorothy House Hospice in Bath, UK.

Mike and family have always been grateful for the continuous prayers in the last few months, which have
brought us closer to their family and to one another.

Thank you everyone for your support. | feel in the Spirit world they are celebrating the new arrival.
We'll keep you informed on the details of the Seonghwa when they are announced.
God bless

Carlo and Barbara



